
 
   

 

   

         

       

  

  

 

                                                                            

 

   

        

    

   

  

 

   

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

This week at Ash Green our family cooking workshop continues after school on Monday 
at the Lower Site. On Wednesday, teacher led clubs will continue – 3.15-4.00 pm and 
our skateboarding club at the Upper Site will be on from 3.30-4.30. Reverend Robb will 
host an assembly at the Upper Site on Thursday morning and the family cooking 
workshop will have another session on that day. We end the week on when our local MP 
Holly Lunch will visit us to judge the entrants for the Fair Trade poster competition. 

 

 

   

Easter Close 
Friday 31 March 

Re-open 
Monday 17 April 

 
May Day – Close Monday 1 May 

 
Bank Holiday – Close Monday 8 May – to mark the Coronation of HM King Charles III 

Half Term Close  
Friday 26 May 

Re-open  
Monday 5 June 

   

Mid-Summer Close 
Friday 21 July  

 

At Ash Green we serve wonderful meals each day with huge choice hot and cold options! We 
have a salad bar for children to enjoy and a choice of at least three desserts each day 
including fruit. Our meals are healthy and filling and for paid meals are the cheapest in 
Calderdale.  
 
Please also remember that all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are eligible for a 
Universal Free School Meal. We have a number of children who are eligible for Free School 
Meals who are bringing packed lunches: help us to help you by ensuring your children take 
up the school meal option. And remember, our paid meals – at only £1.60 – are cheaper 

than packed lunches can be put together. 

 

How nice it was to see children in their 
own clothes and some wearing red 
noses to celebrate Red Nose Day. Thank 
you to everyone for their kind donations. 
We will have raised plenty of money for 
Comic Relief. 

 

Like many schools, our 

attendance has been hit badly 

since the Covid pandemic. As the 

days get longer and there are so 

many exciting things happening in 

school, let’s all make a huge effort 

to raise our attendance figures. 

We have weekly rewards and 

works towards termly attendance 

certificates, treats and even a 

draw for a laptop. Please support 

us to support you.

Goodbye and Good Luck! 
 

Today, we bid a fond farewell to our wonderful Family Support 

Worker Amber Hardy. She leaves for a fantastic job with the 

National Fostering Service, we wish her well. 

Also, next Tuesday is the last day- for a few months at least- 

for our fantastic Assistant Head Teacher Miss Thompson as she 

leaves to welcome her third child next month. Good luck Miss 

T. 



 


